
     

 

Dear all,  
  
We will be running an exciting few weeks of cricket for girls and boys aged 5-11 this summer 
term.  'All Stars' is for 5-8 year olds and 'Dynamos' for 8-11 year olds. So 8 year olds can take 
their pick!  
   
The hour long sessions are aimed at the children having a fun time together while trying out 
some new skills and playing some mini games.     
 
'All Stars' and 'Dynamos' will run on Fridays 4:30pm starting on 14th May at Great Shelford 
rec with a break for the half term week.   
   
The cost of £40 covers the 8 sessions which will be run by 'First Choice Coaching' and 
volunteers from Great Shelford Cricket Club who will all be DBS checked and COVID 
guidance will be followed.   
 
Children new to 'All Stars' also receive a backpack, cricket ball, cricket bat and personalised 
t-shirt while older children registering to 'Dynamos' receive a personalised New balance t-
shirt.   
 
Shelford School PTA will also benefit! For every booking from a Shelford School pupil £2 will 
be donated by Great Shelford Cricket Club to the PTA.   
  
Bookings open on 22nd March so I will send another email with the link you will need in 
order to book.  
   
In the meantime feel free to email me on creedjulia@hotmail.com if you have any 
questions/to express an interest, or take a look at the ECB website 
on   https://www.ecb.co.uk/play/all-stars      or            
https://www.ecb.co.uk/play/dynamoscricket   to find out more. 
   
Finally, should any year 6s or older siblings be interested, the club also has Under  11, Under 
13 and Under 15 teams playing hardball cricket. For more information please contact Peter 
Ede (Chair of GSCC) peter.ede@ntlworld.com   
  
Julia Creed   
(On behalf of GSCC) 
 


